
 

 

 
 

 
Board of Directors 

 

 

Board Members in Attendance of Department Business Meeting  

June 27, 2024   
Crystal Lakes Basecamp  
6:00 pm    
   
   

Notice: Several Board of Directors of the Crystal Lakes Fire Protection District will attend 

The Crystal Lakes Fire Department Business meeting held at the Crystal Lakes 

Basecamp on Thursday, June 27th at 6 pm.   
  
There will be no formal meeting and no actions will be taken during this event, however 

there will be a quorum of the board present. 
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